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Danbury Safety Building Committee 

October 17, 2024 

Danbury Town Hall 

Members Present: James Farmer, Lenny Ryan, Jessica Hatch (Chair), Jon Johnson, Chris Kelby 
(Police Chief), Jeremy Martin (Fire Chief), Marilyn Godfrey 

Members Absent: Becky Huntoon; Steve Kulacz, Chris Huyler, Anna Hullinger 

Public Present:   

Meeting Opened at 7:23 PM by Hatch 

Motion by Godfrey to accept the meeting Minutes from Sept 26 as presented; 2nd by Farmer; all in 
favor. 

Revised Budget Proposal from Construx was presented. Discussion regarding a 100 foot by 80 foot 
build. Chief Martin will reach out to Construx for an updated quote on the design from 2023. Also if 
the quote includes the PD items and other items discussed to see if it changes the dollar amount. 

 

Discussion regarding the cost and needs to repair the current fire station- currently the roof needs 
to be replaced. 

The next date has not been set, pending the information returned to Chief Martin.  

Motion to adjourn by Ryan, seconded by Farmer. All in favor. Meeting adjourned at 8:39 PM 

 

 

*It should be noted that this meeting was rescheduled from October 10, due to many members 
having prior commitments.  


